
Thanks, 

Jason Garcia 

Owner - MVP MOVING AND STORAGE 

RECEIVED 
OCT 2 8 2019 

October 11 th 2019 

MVP MOVING AND STORAGE LLC 
WASH. UT. & TP. COMM 

Attention Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary, Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

MVP Moving and Storage LLC would like to request a hearing for permit reinstatement. 

The request is in reference to Docket TV-170038 and TV-170039. 

RECEIVED 
RECORDS MANAGEMENT 

OCT 2 8 2019 
STATE OF WASH. 

UTIL. & TRANSP. COMMISSION 
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